
 
 

Phone: (602) 279-9925 300 W. Clarendon Ave., Suite 220 Fax: (602) 279-9935 
 Phoenix, AZ 85013 

 

 

April, 2016 

 

 

Subject: Letter of recommendation for Denette Dunn. 

  

  

To whom it may concern: 

  

It is my pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation for 

Denette Dunn. I have known and worked with Denette Dunn for ten 

years in her capacities in the recycling and solid waste 

industry, most recently as the Government Relations Manager for 

Republic Services. Denette has been very helpful to me during my 

Phoenix City Council tenure and my current position with Molera 

Alvarez.  

 

Denette has proven to be an outstanding example of commitment, 

leadership and service working with multiple communities in 

Arizona and California; she has developed a large network of 

strong working relationships with elected officials, government 

executive staff and business leaders.  Denette is conscientious 

and very engaged, her knowledge and abilities make her an ideal 

candidate for employment.  

  

Please contact me if you would like to discuss this 

recommendation or require additional information. 

  

Regards, 

Claude Mattox 

V.P. of Government & Community Relations 


